
NorthPointe Christian Elementary 

Hot Lunch Program 
2017-2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
This is our sixth year partnering with the GRPS Nutrition Center for our hot lunch program. Last 
year was a big success and I am thrilled to offer this amazing food program again! 
 
If you are new to the school or a returning family who would like to try the hot lunch program, here 
are a few things you should know: 
 
mypaymentsplus.com-this is the website you will use to access your student’s hot lunch ac-
count.  You can use this website to view your students account balance and purchases, deposit 
funds instantly via the web, and set reminders to notify you each time the balance is low (auto pay 
is also available).   
You will need to register on the website using a student ID number.  Please contact me to get 
your student’s ID number and directions on how to get started. 
 
Free/Reduced lunches-this is a state program and the applications are very simple to fill out.  I 
usually know within a week if you qualify.  Go to: http://grss.mealapp.org to apply for free/reduced 
lunch. If you are having trouble filling out the application or it is not working, paper forms are avail-
able at the kitchen window.  
 
Dietary needs: if your child would like to participate in the hot lunch program, but has spe-
cial dietary needs, please let me know and we can do our best to make sure you child has enough 
to eat if choosing hot lunch. GRPS does not offer special lunches for those with allergies/dietary 
needs. If you would like a menu listing what foods are gluten free on the hot lunch menu, please 
contact me and I will send you one. 
 
Online information-you can view monthly menus and information about the GRPS Nutrition Cen-
ter at http://grpublicschools.org/nutrition 
 
Please contact me anytime with questions or concerns.  
 Joyce Reyes 
Kitchen Manager                                                                                      
NorthPointe Christian Elementary 
reyesj@npchristian.org   or  363-4869 


